Dear University Park Community,

We would like to invite you to participate in our 13th annual Holiday Adopt-A-Family program at University Park. This program is a wonderful example of the compassion and strength of our U Park community. Our holiday program focuses on families in our own school community who need help during the holiday season. Through strictly confidential measures, participating families purchase holiday gifts for school-referred families with whom they are matched.

Families needing help this season may also contact me directly at school at 720–424–3458 or email me at Barbara_lamana@dpsk12.org no later than November 18th, 2015. If you are interested in adopting a family you may contact Robyn Hodas at Hodas@comcast.net by Wednesday, November 18, 2015. You can adopt an entire family (typically 2 children) or join with a friend in adopting a family. You will receive email confirmation, but if you do not receive this confirmation, please contact Robyn via phone at 303–847–1941. Wish-list and other relevant information will be available November 20, 2015. I will need to have the wrapped gifts returned to my office by Friday, December 11, 2015.

PARK

Thank you, Barbara Lamana, LCSW School Social Worker